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Augusz 22, 1957

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2045

Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. R. F. Montgomery

Proration Manager
Gentlemen:

With reference to your inquiry of August 19, 1957, our records
iadicate that the Prichard #1 is classified as a gas well. All available

information fails to reflect any data relating to an oil well conversior.

Very truly yours,

Weyne C. Cheek
Sernicr Supervisor
Gas Accounting Division
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